From: Leon cych [N

Sent: 26 March 2019 11:49
To: Planning

Subject: 55 Fitzroy Park - 2018/3672/P

1 object to this application.

The developer has tried to overdevelop in at least one other north London borough and has
ignored community concerns. Maybe talking with planning in Haringey and Islington would
be a good idea as this is a major development considering its impact on Hampstead Heath,
not just a few extra houscs.

Millfield Lane is very special and well loved and overdevelopment of this sort cannot be
allowed.

1 am also concerned for the serious risk for unintentional pollution and contamination in the
swimming ponds nearby, one of which is within a very short distance. These ponds are of

international importance and reputation.

L Cych



